
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th February 2025  
  
Dear Parents,  
  
As part of their Science topic the children in Year 3 have the opportunity to visit Marwell Zoo. The 
children will have an exciting day during which they will be able to take part in a science workshop 
linked with our class learning. They will also be able to look around the zoo and learn about a 
range of animals.  
  
The visit will take place on Wednesday 2nd April 2025. We will be travelling by coach and will 
leave school at 9.15am and arrive back by approximately 3.00pm, depending on traffic, so a 
packed lunch will be required, together with a drink in an unbreakable container. Please advise the 
school office, by no later than the 28th March, if your child is entitled to free school meals and you 
would like us to provide a packed lunch.  
  
The cost of the trip is £17.50 per child and is necessary to ensure that the trip can go ahead. 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive payments, it will have to be cancelled.  All money should be 
paid by 19th March 2025. The reason for this is that the coach company requires two weeks’ notice 
for cancellation.  
  
I would like to remind you that if your child suffers with asthma and requires their inhaler 
during the school day, they must have the inhaler in school at all times and during school 
trips. For health & safety reasons if a child does not have their inhaler with them, they will 
not be allowed to go.  
  
If you consent to your child going on the visit, please give permission and make payment via 
Parent Mail/Payments/Shop.  
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mrs Wilford  
Year lead  

 


